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Members present: Mary Brown, Travis Bowie, Jackie Petrouski

Also attended: Brian Miller, Freetown resident

Correspondence and Notices

Note: Brian Miller stated he was attending as a Freetown resident and was not representing any town

committee.

L. No Correspondence or notices to review at this time.

1. Old Business

A.

B.

Fire House Assonet village - Have not received any update on status of the painting of the windows and
trim.

Washburn Road gate and plantings - Borrego Solar (King Phillip Cave site); More plantings are needed as
stated in the original request. There has been no recent communication between the town and the owner.
King Phillip Cave property — we are still waiting to hear from the owner Simeone regarding the deed.

#4 South Main St. — There have been interested buyers who took a look at the property. They do need
land for a septic system. They are questioning the corner lot.

E. Historic Signs — the locations for the signs have been selected. Mary will contact the sign maker with our
requested design and ask for ample mock-ups. We will vote on our design at the next meeting

F. The Town Clerk stopped by to remind members to complete the Ethics test online.

III.  New Business

Bandstand — [Repair of concrete and painting of the bandstand. (former location of Ye Olde Tavern)]
Brian Miller inquired about resources for the bandstand. He also presented the idea of moving the
bandstand to Water Street. We will obtain information from Carol Fiola’s office regarding the intent of
the funds.

A. Assonet Inn — have not heard anything. It has been observed that they have begun cleaning out the
building.

B. Town Hall Windows — FHC is waiting to receive an update.

C. Meeting night — we will plan to meet on the 2" Thursday of the month.

D. Discussed new sidewalk project for South Main St.

E. Membership — no interests noted.

F. Meeting adjourned at 5:30

** Discussion only no votes taken at this meeting — we did not have a quorum.

Next meeting Thursday 12/9/2021 at the Town Hall, first floor hall.

Respectfully submitted, Jackie Petrouski, FHC Secretary



